
SASJ NOVEMBER UPDATE NB 
 

1/ SAEF Vaccination Directive!! 

Sent out by SAEF in their Newsletter on Wednesday, 30th August in case 

you missed it.  

Please check your passports and if in doubt ask your vet in conjunction 

with this directive, SASJ or SAEF Offices. 

 

2/ 2024 Registrations are NOT OPEN – These will only open about mid-

December – You will receive a bulk email when these are open.  

 

3/ Change of Ownerships will only be done on SASJ when a stamped SAEF 

copy of the ownership page of the passport is sent. 

 

4/ Any New Horse registrations will require a copy of the SAEF passport – ID 

Page, Front Cover and Ownership page 

 

5/ Sponsor Registrations – Horses may have a prefix only for a current 

registered sponsor. 

 This includes advertising on your saddlecloth etc. 

 

6/ All horses must have their SAEF Passport No and Microchip no on SASJ to 

be able to enter shows and be available at a show where the horse is 

competing for spot passport checks.  

 

7/ Show Jumping Coaches to please send their EQASA certificate to SASJ to be 

on the SASJ Coaches List. (This is over and above anything required by 

SAEF) – please email to tiffany@sashowjumping.co.za 

 


